Sabino Improvement Association Meeting Minutes August 11th, 2022

Announcements started 7:00

Thank you to our hosts for this evening Nancy & Mike McKay. Also a big thank you to Tyler for being our Auctioneer this evening.

We did have guests this evening. Marylyn Tomajan's friend Diane from Florida. Linda Power's had guests from London, Navid, Ali, Stefano and Alexander. New neighbors were introduce Robert and Mary Margaret with his mother Armi visiting.

Suzanne requested who made the cucumber salad. Cindy Fahay did make the dish, but it was zucchini vice cucumbers. Let's make sure that makes the next recipe book.

We announced Mary Ellen having an open gathering at her home on Saturday from 2:00-5:00. Those from the neighborhood we requested they either walk or park at the hall.

We then held the infamous Pound Auction!! Tyler did a great job in separating people from their money. We raised \$497 with the prizes, plus some donations, with a total for the evening of \$514!! That is now the number to beat for next year.

We reminded everyone the Business meeting is to be held on August 23rd at 6:30 at the hall.

We do have annual bills coming in that are covered by membership dues. Please, if you have not paid, send your dues to Izabela. Send annual dues (\$50) to Izabela Werner, 233 Houghton Pond Rd., West Bath ME 04530

Meeting adjourned for the Auction at 7:08. 29 People attended.

The website https://sabino100.com/ has been updated with new information. Please review the site for specific dates and activities.